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Tuttlingen, 29.02.2024 

 
 

Parent information via the Schul-Info-App (Stay Informed) 
 
 
Dear parents, 
 
We would like to inform you that after the Whitsun holidays we will only inform you about 
news and appointments from our school using a modern, up-to-date app. 
In this way we are making an important contribution to environmental protection, as we are 
saving enormous amounts of paper and printer cartridges.   
However the best thing is: Thanks to the better organization, we save time that directly 
benefits your children. 
 
  
Important: The app is not intended to replace the communication with the parents - but 
serves general information purposes. 
  
We have decided to use the Schul-Info-App of Stay Informed GmbH from Merzhausen 
(Freiburg im Breisgau). For technical reasons, we have rebuilt the app from scratch and ask 
you if you are already registered to register again. To do this, it is best to reinstall the app on 
your smartphone by May 17, 2024 at the latest. 
 
 
Your advantages:   
- You receive important information and appointments directly on your smartphone. 
- Both parents with custody rights as App users can be added to the system and they will 
speedily receive all information on their smartphone. 
- You maintain an overview of all information from the school as it is entered in the App in an 
orderly fashion. It is not possible to lose or accidentally delete them.  
- You can simply save appointments from the App to your personal smartphone calendar. 
- You can fill out response forms directly on your smartphone and send them back to us. 
- You can enter your child as beeing absent via the App.  
- The App is GDPR-compliant, advertising-free and free of charge for parents. 
- Unlike other common chat programs, your messages and data are not visible to the other 
parents. 
- Your data will not be commercially evaluated, sold or passed on to unauthorized third 
parties. 
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And this is how it works:  
 
 
1. Open the Google Play Store (Android phones) or the App Store (iPhones) on your 
smartphone. 
 
2. Enter in the search field: Stay Informed 
 

 
 
3. Click on "Download“. 
 
4. Click on "Open" after the installation. 
 
5. Go to "Register now“. 
 
6. Enter the following ID-Number: kt35636287 
 
7. Click on "Connect". 
 
8. Enter your login information (your name, child's name, e-mail address, password, etc.). 
 
9. You will then receive - after we Karlschule Tuttlingen have checked it - the release and 
you can then log in. This check is done once when you log in for the first time. Afterwards, 
the App is always immediately available to you.     
 
Your team  
 
Karlschule Tuttlingen 
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